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The Transport Access Program will deliver a better 

experience for Denistone customers with an 

upgraded and accessible station to all by mid 2023. 

What have we achieved?  
Since we started work in March we have: 

• set up our compound on Kinson Crescent 

which includes a site office and area to 

store materials and equipment. The 

walking and cycle path continues to be 

open to the community.  

• installed hoardings on both platforms 
secure our construction work zone. 

• completed piling work and began 
excavation work for the station lifts.  

  

Upcoming work  

During April and May we will:  

• continue with the detailed design 

• connect the Kinson Crescent compound to 

the local electrical supply and remove 

generators 

• survey and dig small holes to locate and 

inspect underground electrical, gas, water 

and sewer services 

• excavate and lay concrete to prepare for 

construction of the lift pits on platform 1 

and 2 

• use survey equipment, vacuum trucks, 

concrete trucks, concrete pumps, delivery 

trucks and hand tools.  
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Our work schedule 
Our work hours are between 7am and 6pm 

Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.  

We will update the community if any work is 

required outside these hours. 

There will no work on public holidays including 

between Friday 15 April and Monday 18 April and 

on Friday 25 April 2022.  

How will the work affect you?  
The Kinson Crescent car park will be partially 

closed and used by our team for the duration of the 

project.  Public parking also remains available in 

this location. Please plan your journey ahead of 

time as it may take longer than usual to find a 

parking space. 

We understand that our work may be noisy at times. 

We will do everything to lessen the disturbance  

 

 

including turning off vehicles and equipment when 

not in use and using non-tonal reversing beepers. 

Temporary changes may be in place during our 

work hours to safely detour people around the work 

zone. 

Keeping our community 

informed 
It has been great to see interest from the 
community during our recent works. If you have 
questions, please reach out to the team by phone 
on  1800 775 465 or email 
at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 
You can find out more about the improvements we 
are making to Denistone station on our webpage 
at transport.nsw.gov.au/denistone 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and for 

using caution around the areas of work. 

Contact us 
If you have any queries or would like more information on the Denistone Station Upgrade  
please contact our project team: 
 

 
Project information line: 1800 684 490  

24/7 construction response line: 1800 775 465 

 projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 transport.nsw.gov.au/denistone 

 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating  

and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 684 490. 
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